
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Choctaw-Nicoma Park Public School District will be holding a public
hearing on the matter of the district's 2020-21 fiscal year operating budget.
This public hearing will be held on Monday, September 14, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.
at the district's Administration Building located at 12880 N.E 10th Street,
Choctaw, Oklahoma. 
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